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November 21, 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Cadets: 

 
704 Squadron will be participating in the Trenton Santa Claus Parade again this year.  This 

parade will be our bands’ first public performance.  Cadets are to be dropped off at Centennial Park 
not later than 3:30pm.  Cadets can be picked up after the parade on Creswell Drive.   

 
All cadets are to wear their full uniform including parka and black gloves.  Cadets are to 

wear their wedge but need to put their cadet toque in their parka pocket, as the toque may be 
worn depending on weather.  Cadets that do not yet have a uniform will wear black pants, a plain 
white shirt, appropriate footwear and outerwear. 

 
Cadets should have something to eat prior to the parade.  
 
We need as many cadet participating as possible.  Let’s show Trenton 704’s Holiday Spirit!!!   
 
If you have any questions or concerns contact the squadron office directly by phone at the 

number below. 
 
Sincerely; 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Deanna Kendall 
Captain 
Commanding Officer 

 


